
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Mark Larson; "Groves, Amber"
Cc: "kevnbutlr@aol.com"; "Lisa Builta"; "mymerch@penrocoil.com"
Subject: RE: 1RP-4622 - Amended Delineation Plan, New Mexico DE State Well #1 Crude Oil Spill, August 22, 2017 and

1RP-4623, Amended Delineation Plan, New Mexico DE State #1 Tank Battery Produced Fluids Spill, August 22,
2017

Date: Thursday, September 7, 2017 12:13:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP-4622, Delineation Plan for New Mexico DE State Well #1 Crude Oil Spill, August 22, 2011.pdf

approved_1RP-4623, Delineation Plan for New Mexico DE State #1 Tank Battery Spill, August 22, 2017.pdf

Dear Mr. Larson:
 
NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plans for 1RP-4622 and 1RP-4623. Please note that
demarcation of the release areas are required on a scaled map in the subsequent report. NMSLO
may have additional information regarding the extent of the impacted areas. Like approval from
NMSLO is required.
 
Please see the attachments for your records.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Mark Larson [mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 11:10 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; 'Groves, Amber' <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: 'kevnbutlr@aol.com' <kevnbutlr@aol.com>; 'Lisa Builta' <lisab@kobutler.com>;
'mymerch@penrocoil.com' <mymerch@penrocoil.com>
Subject: Re: 1RP-4622 - Amended Delineation Plan, New Mexico DE State Well #1 Crude Oil Spill,
August 22, 2017 and 1RP-4623, Amended Delineation Plan, New Mexico DE State #1 Tank Battery
Produced Fluids Spill, August 22, 2017
 
Dear Ms. Yu and Ms. Groves,
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Kevin O. Butler & Associates, Inc. (KOB),
submits amended delineation plans for the New Mexico DE State Well #1 crude oil spill
(1RP-4622) and New Mexico DE Sate #1 Tank Battery produced fluids (crude oil and
produced water ) spill (1RP-4623)  The plans replace previous plans submitted to the
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OCD/SLO for delineating the spills.  Your approval of the delineation plans is requested.  
Please contact Kevin Butler at (432) 682-1178 or kevnbutler@aol.com or me if you have
questions. 
 
Respectfully,
Mark J. Larson, P.G.
President/Sr. Project Manager
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432- 556-8656
Fax – 432-687-0456
mark@laenvironmental.com
 

 
“Serving the Permian Basin Since 2000”
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